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I’d like to strongly oppose this bill. First, it’s a last minute attempt at shoving though something with out proper
notice. Second it’s not right to fund something so heavily one sided. We have a rental housing shortage now and this
will make it much worse. No investors are going to come in and supply more housing when the deck is stacked
against them. In fact many investors are bailing out now. Please don’t do this.
Thank you
Terry Luelling
541 948 3106
Bend

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:terrylue@icloud.com
mailto:SHDEV.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

